
 
 
 
 
 

Sewer Line requirements for demolition: 
 
We may be able to provide a sketch which is for informational purposes only to aid you in 
the location of the line. 
 
1. A minimum 24 hours’ notice is required for the inspection of a capped sewer line 
by the Florham Park Sewer Utility. A sewer inspection form will be filled out when it is 
completed and the Building Department will be notified. 
2. The FPSU is now requiring a cleanout to be installed at the place of the disconnect. 
The Utility requires the 4” sanitary sewer lateral cleanout to be temporarily sealed with a 
4” rubber test cap located 1’ foot from the right-of-way line, outside the right-of-way. 
3. The location of the capped line must be clearly marked with a raised cleanout after 
the backfill. 
4. A Re-Connection fee of $3980.00 payable to the Florham Park Sewerage Utility is 
due at the time of permits. Please provide the utility with your name and mailing address 
for an invoice. 
5. When the sewer lateral is reconnected to the main, a re-connection inspection must 
be completed. A 24 hours’ notice is required for the inspection by the Florham Park Sewer 
Utility. In order to successfully pass the re-connection inspection, the house sewer 
connection diagram must be completed during or before the inspection for future 
cleanout reference. It can be returned to the Florham Park Sewer Utility at PO Box 131, 
Florham Park, NJ 07932 or via email to sherold@fpboro.net.   
 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Joseph DePasquale 
Florham Park Sewerage Utility 
P.O. Box 131 
31 Vreeland Road 
Florham Park, NJ  07932 

 

mailto:fpsuoffice@aol.com

